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Dear Chair Dembrow and Members of the Committee,

I'm writing to express my strong support as an Oregonian for SB 1530. I strongly believe that
a cap-and-trade system for greenhouse gas emissions will be an effective and sound way to
reduce our state's impact on climate change.  Most importantly, I believe that us passing this
bill will be an important example and precedent for other states to follow suit. The passage of
this bill would provide a template for other states to follow.

Please don't delay passing SB 1530 this session. 
Best,
Amber Lin
Portland, OR 97206
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